
 

 

 

 

The College issues campus safety alerts in a timely manner to notify community members about 

crimes and serious incidents in and around the college campus.  Individuals who have knowledge 

of a crime or a serious incident are encouraged to immediately report the information to Security 

so that a timely warning notice can be issued when appropriate. 

It is strongly recommended that all students and employees enroll in the Emergency Notification 

System.  Warren County Community College has contracted with RaveAlert to provide 

emergency notification to students. This is a self-enrollment system that permits students and 

employees to receive text and e-mail alerts.  

 

 

1.   Go to www.getrave.com/login/warren. 

2.   Enter the requested information and agree to the terms of use. 

Note: If you are prompted to go to your email, please do so and select the link there to 

continue the registration process. 

3.   During registration for mobile phone updates, you will be asked to enter a 4-digit 

confirmation code that was sent to your phone via text message. Please enter the 4-digit 

code in the website to complete your phone registration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EMERGENCY NOTIFICATION SYSTEM 

 

Instructions for this system 

 

 

 

Go to: 
www.getrave.com/login/warren 

 

 

http://www.getrave.com/login/warren

